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WARRANTS ISSUED IN NIPA HUT SHOOTING INCIDENT 

 
     The Okaloosa County Sheriff's Office announces that warrants have been 
issued and other charges pending in connection with the December 27th   
shooting at the Nipa Hut on Eglin Parkway. 26-year old Archie Parks was 
shot once in the shoulder during an altercation inside the club. He has since 
been released from Fort Walton Beach Medical Center. 
     Investigators are currently trying to locate 37-year old Willie "June Bug" 
James King of 697 Martin Luther King Jr. Avenue , Crestview. 
    At this time King faces charges of shooting into an occupied structure and 
possession of a firearm by a convicted felon. Additional charges are 
pending. 
    Anyone with information on King's whereabouts is asked to contact the 
Okaloosa County Sheriff's Office at 850-651-7400 or Emerald Coast Crime 
Stoppers at 850-863-TIPS. 
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